
Veteran’s Day/ 
No School 
 
Interims Issued 
 
SAC Meeting 
 
PTAO Meeting 
 
Character 
Counts  
 
Thanksgiving 
Break 
 
Picture Retakes 
 
Holiday Concert 
 
Group Photos 
 
Breakfast with 
Santa 
 
Holiday Shop 
Open 

Nov 11th 
 
 
Nov 13th 
 
Nov 17th 
 
Nov 19th 
 
Nov 24th 
 
 
Nov 26th-
29th 
 
Dec 3rd 
 
Dec 8th 
 
Dec 9th 
 
Dec 12th 
 
 
Dec 14th-
18th 

Students of the Week 
First Grade:  Ella Torboli, Jack Sharman, Emelia Gassert, Grace Del Rey, Sophia Surrency, Aria Driver, George Mavris & 
Lachlan   Sterwart. 
Second Grade:  Bella Salyer, Kent Herod, Emry Hogan, Ryland Vabolis, Sienna Loder, Gabriella Noyes, Joseph Damiels, 
Eres Jones, Paxton Beidle & Abby Robinson. 
Third Grade:  Finn Mulligan, Arden Eyestone, Freddy Hunter, Zack Watson, Gavin Newton, Kylie McCutcheon, Chase 
Sellers & Jack Pulsfus. 
Fourth Grade:  Keegan McGee, Katie Lange, Heath Hall, Hannah Johnson, Tristan Langehorn, Chris Geremiades, Gabe 
Drozd, Emma Begley & Jessica Bryan 
Fifth Grade:  Lucy Mowrey, Ethan Pius, Johnathon Scott, Izzy Mulligan, Liam Godfrey, Emery Adams, Merrick 
McGonigle, Francesca Charles & Shane Mcmillan 

Assistant   
Principal’s 
Math Club 

Keep working 
on those Math 
facts and you 
can be in the 
club too!! 

H u n t ’ s  C a t c h -U p  
R. B. HUNT ELEMENTARY 

Home of the Islanders                                                

Home of the Islanders      

November 6, 2015 

Important Dates 

From the Principal’s Desk:  

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
If you attended the Fall Festival last Thursday I am sure you had a great time.  We certain-
ly had a wonderful turn out and it seemed like the kids had all kinds of fun.  This event 
would not have been possible without the support of our P.T.A.O board and the event co-
chairs, Kelley Eastman and Katie Johnson. I so appreciate all their hard work, the event was 
so well organized by these ladies and a good time was had by all. A big thank you to all the 
volunteers who monitored booths, baked, carved pumpkins and got dunked!   
 
R. B. Hunt will celebrate and honor our Veterans by having a special Wall of Honor in the 
front hallway during the month of November.  Students and staff are invited to bring a 
copy (no originals) of a picture of a family members in uniform representing a branch of mil-
itary service.  Please attach a note with your name, the service person’s name, relationship, 
military branch and the years of service.  
 
I am concerned about the information and content some of our children are being exposed 
to through electronic media at home from their phones and tablets. I would ask that you 
check your safety settings and possibly the content they have been viewing. We have had 
several situations lately that have caused my concern. When students share information 
with other students that they have been exposed to on the internet that is inappropriate 
for elementary school students, the outcome can be quite hurtful to our kids. Our SAC team 
is sponsoring a parent program on internet safety for parents in January, by the St. John’s 
County Sherriff’s department. Look for more information to come.  I hope you will take 
some time to be sure our kids are safe. 
 
The “Principals Million Word Club” is growing. Congratulations to our latest and greatest 
readers; Evan Colsant, Ryan Lomaglio, Brianna Grimes, Graci Flaherty, Carson Schmidt, Paul 
Janeczko and Cayden Cuna! A BIG shout out to Kimberly Cernese, Daniel Gassert, Alexa 
Karayanis and Paul Janeczko for reading all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. (Sunshine State Young 
Readers Awards) books! Keep up the great reading! 
 
Thank you to all of you who took the time to vote for the special referendum! 
 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955  R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: Nov 9-16, 2015   Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.             Milk is offered with every meal. 

Monday–  Macaroni & Cheese or BBQ Chicken Max Snax or Chicken Nuggets and WG Roll,  Baby Carrot Dippers, Green Beans, 

Steamed Broccoli and Assorted Fruits. 

Tuesday– Mini Corn Dogs or Mini Cheese Ravioli & Choice of WG Garlic  Breadstick, Max Cheese Sticks & choice of Marinara Dip-

ping Sauce, Baby Carrot Dippers, Spinach/ Romaine Salad, Celery and Cucumber Dippers, Corn, Assorted Fruits  and a  variety of  Milk  

Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll  or Cheese or Peperoni Pizza, baby carrot dippers, Spinach/ Romaine Salad w/ LF 

Dressing Dunk Cup, Celery & Cucumber Dippers, Sweet Peas and Fruits 

Thursday– Hamburger or Homestyle Chicken Sandwich or Chicken Nuggets & choice of WG Roll, Baby Carrot Dippers, Spinach/ Ro-

maine Salad, Celery & Cucumber Dippers, Crinkle Cut Potatoes and Assorted Fruits. 

Friday– Hot Dog or Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll or Max Cheese Sticks & choice of Marinara Sauce, Baby Carrot Dippers, 

Spinach/ Romaine Salad, Celery & Cucumber Dippers, Baked Beans and your choice of 100% Juice; Apple, Apple/ Cherry or Fruit  

 

Homeroom parents should have received 

the Homeroom planner packet via email. 

it you will find the Booth Selection form as 

well as Booth Ideas for the upcoming Fall 

Festival. 

Selection form, please do so by October 2nd 

and turn the form in to the front office. 

you have any questions, please email Kelly 

Eastman at kteastman@yahoo.com. 

Student &         Wednesday, November 11       

Teacher Holliday        

         This nation will remain the land of the 

                          free only so long as it is the home of the 

        brave. 

             -Elmer Davis 

Interims Issued Friday,               

Novemeber 16! 
 

Attention all Islander Musicians! 

Thank you for wearing your music 

t-shirts last week.  

Due to a mistake we need you to 

wear your t-shirts again on Friday 

13th. 

If you have not yet ordered your t

-shirt, please do so right away. 

Thank You! 

R. B. Hunt 

2nd Annual S.T.E.M. Night 

Science Technology Engineering and Math 

Thursday, November 19th 

5:30-7:30 

First Tee 

Afterschool Program 

Dates: November 16, 23, 30 and December 6th 

Applications in the Front Office  

Only 12 spots available 

4 week session- $39.00 

Financial assistance available 


